
UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO EDUCATION WORKERS 

 

 
Monday, January 31, 2022 
 
Fellow workers and educators of Queens University, PSAC Local 901, 
 
We rise in solidarity!  
 
We understand that your bargaining process with Queen’s University has come 
to an abrupt halt and that you filed for conciliation. You have had enough of 
Queen’s University’s attitude and lack of goodwill!  
 
The university works because you do! This was even more evident when the 
COVID-19 pandemic arrived. Teaching Assistants, Teaching Fellows, Research 
Assistants, and Postdoctoral Fellows bore the brunt of the responsibility to move 
classes online, with hardly any recognition for this mammoth task. Your passion 
for teaching and compassion for Queens’ students has helped them through 
these challenges. You’ve kept Queen’s moving. 
 
You deserve a living wage. You deserve guaranteed and accessible mental health 
support. You deserve additional leaves and funds that put equity and fairness for 
all workers at the centre.  
 
CUPE 3902 offers whatever assistance we can from Toronto to PSAC Local 901! 
 
Solidarity! 
 
CUPE 3902 
Contract academic workers at the University of Toronto 
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